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Invitation - UNBC President's Scholars Reception 2025

From Jenna Korolek <Jenna.Korolek@unbc.ca>
Date Mon 2025-01-20 9:12 AM
Cc UNBC President <president@unbc.ca>

CAUTION: External Email. This email originated from outside of the SD57 district email system. Do
Not click on links or open attachments, unless you are confident about the source.

Good morning,
 
On behalf of the President’s Office, Geoff Payne would like to invite you to the 2025 UNBC President’s
Scholars Reception.
 
The event will be a celebration of Northern BC UNBC Scholars Award recipients, one of UNBC's largest
scholarships. At the event, this year's newest cohort of Scholars will be recognized and receive a framed
poster of their portrait and testimonial. The same poster is sent to their high school and School District,
in hopes that their likeness and words will inspire future generations of students at their same school.
 
Event Details:
Event: UNBC President’s Scholars Reception
Date & Time: Tuesday, February 25, 2025, at 5:00 PM
Location: Charles J. McCaffray Hall (Building 3); UNBC Prince George Campus
Guests: You are welcome to bring a guest
Food: Light Refreshments will be served.
 

Please RSVP in advance
RSVP Here

 
If you have any questions about this event, please reply to this email.
 
All the best,
 
Jenna Korolek
Executive Office Administrator, President & Vice Chancellor
Executive Administrator, Associate VP - Indigenous
 
Office of President & Vice Chancellor
University of Northern British Columbia
3333 University Way |Prince George, BC V2N 4Z9
250.960.5736 | Jenna.Korolek@unbc.ca
 

 
We respect and appreciate that UNBC's Prince George campus is situated  on the traditional territory of the
Lheidli T’enneh, part of the Dakelh First Nations. UNBC's regional campuses are situated on the traditional
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